

Headteacher: Dawn McAughey Address: Thornbridge Avenue.

Sheffield, S12 3AB

Telephone: 01142399002

Enquiries@birleyprimaryacademy.co.uk

Monday 3rd June

Dear Parents/Carers,

Firstly, I would like to say a big thank you to all who have contributed to our fundraising events over the last school year. With the funds we have been able to purchase new phonics reading books and lots of new equipment for the children to use at playtimes and lunchtimes.

Last year the "Rainbow Raffle" was a huge success, so I am pleased to announce that I will be organising another one this year too.

How this works... Each year group is given a colour of the rainbow and your child donates an item of that colour in return for non-uniform day on Friday 12th July (wear an outfit in your year groups colour (or anything bright is fine if you don't have anything in that colour). The donations brought in will be made into hampers, there will be a minimum of 7 hampers in each of the rainbow colours. Please bring your donated item of your year group's colour to me anytime between 4th June and 10th July.

I will then be selling raffle tickets for you to purchase at £1 per number. These will go on sale from this week until 10th July. You can pay by cash or via school comms.

The draw will take place on Friday 12th July.

Thank you again for your continued support, I can't wait to see what fabulous, colourful donations the children will bring in.

Yours faithfully,		
Miss Else		
	Raffle number request form.	
Child's name	Child's class	
I would like to purchase	raffle numbers at £1.00 ea	ach.
I have paid £	on schoolcomms on	(date)
I have enclosed £	cash with this form.	
Parent/Carers name		
Email address		



